
April 15, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dennis Bartholomew 

19 Elm Drive 

Lansdale, PA 19446 

 

Dear Mr. Bartholomew: 

 

Per your request, I have enclosed copies of the recently released documents from the Garrison and 

Wegmann files. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


